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Provide the docket's number. 06-91

Leave a comment on the docket. *

This is pathetic!! The Warmka brothers need to be sought out by the state for everything. These
blades were put there, on an empty commercial lot quite awhile ago. They act as if they care about
the community but they don’t. As long as they get their check for storage. For the state of Minnesota
this does not surprise me, especially after patchtic Walz comments about us not mattering. WE PAY
TAXES TOO! Take care of everyone and not just the twin cities area. Get this under control and make
your state as pretty as you claim, not small towns struggling with this.

Also, | live closest in town to these stores windmills, the amount of animals on our property is
insane. The Warmka brothers should pay for shipment, and the towns issues after involving critters
and invasive animals. These two are pathetic, and everyone that drives through sees Minnesota as a
disgrace. Take care of everyone, not your voting majority you pos.
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